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Thank you.

www.langleyparkbeckenham.co.uk

SUBSCRIPTIONS
£20 subscriptions are due. If 
you haven’t already paid see 
details over on how to pay.  

Membership is voluntary and 
comes with various benefits 

re our events. We hope 
you will choose to join us in 

supporting LPRA.

Dates for your diary
Father Christmas will be here 
Thursday 6pm 12th December

Respectful Request.
Please do not park your car on 

the pavements

Parking on the pavements 
not only causes damage to 

them, it also restricts space for 
pedestrians, especially those 
with wheel chairs or pushing 

prams or buggies.

To everyone who  
sponsored the event or 
who helped to raise money 
at our fun day. We raised 
£343.00 for local charities.

Next section 
of path.

The next section of path is 
scheduled to commence 

end of September.

LPRA events are pleased to  
announce the following new 
event. 
 
There will be a MacMillan  
Coffee Morning on the main 
green on Friday 27th September 
event for residents and their 
family & friends.  
 
Come along for tea, coffee and 
sweet treats in exchange for a 
donation to MacMillan Cancer 
Support. 
 
Look out for posters soon for 
more information.

Dogs
If you find a lost dog on the 
development, please contact 
security 02086506591 and 
they will contact the relevant 
residents who 
can handle 
them.


